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Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity for your children to take part in a visit to St. Peter and St. Paul’s Catholic Church in Newport. This fits in with our work in Beliefs and Values, looking at places of worship. The children will receive a guided tour from the Parish priest Fr Lee Bennett and be able to ask any questions that they may have.
The visit will take place on the afternoon of Wednesday 17th May.  Children will walk to and from SSPP with NJS staff in two groups across the afternoon.
All children will need to wear is their school uniform as normal.  

All permissions for this trip have been made available via your ParentPay account.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask a member of the Year 4 team.  
Thank you for your support.

Best wishes
Mrs Jukes, Mr Marsh & Mr Parker

